
Hiep Nguyen 

CORRESPONDENCE"^^® 
7/7/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 05429-2025 

From: Hiep Nguyen on behalf of Records Clerk 
Sent: Monday, July 7, 2025 8:48 AM 
To: 'LEAH WEISBURD' 
Subject: RE: FPL Increase - Docket #2025001 1 -El 

Good morning Leah Weisburd, 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20250011-EI, and forwarding them 
to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you, 

Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6746 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon 
request. Therefore, your email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: LEAH WEISBURD <leabird@comcast.net> 
Sent: Sunday, July 6, 2025 4:30 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Re: FPL Increase - Docket #20250011-EI 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

I'm at a loss for words that FPL would even consider such an outrageous, shocking rate increase. 

I am one of so many senior citizens living on a fixed income provided by my social security check 
each month. My HOA assessments and monthly fees have gone up dramatically, my co-payments for 
my medical bills too. That in addition to everything else leaves me cutting back on my personal items 
like food and everyday needs. 

I don't understand what FPL's justification for this exorbitant rate hike was made. The previous rate 
hike has already placed a considerable burden on customers, with some reports indicating a 60% 
increase in bills over the last five years. Estimates on FPL's suggested increase of at least $200. 
annually by 2027 and possibly even higher is outrageous! 

How about the alternative investment in clean energy and energy efficient programs to reduce bills 
and promote a more sustainable future! 
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We need to have our voices heard! I'm requesting in-district hearing to allow all FPL customers, even 
in rural areas, to have their voice heard. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Leah Weisburd- Lauderhill Resident 
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